
1

Konrad Jackson

From: Matthew Jenkins <mjenkins@bettisworthnorth.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 11:05 AM
To: Sen. Matt Claman
Subject: Please Pass SB54

Hello Sen. Matt Claman, 
 
 I would like to express my support from to pass SB54, Extend AELS Board; Register Interior Designers. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Matthew Jenkins | Landscape Designer 
District J20, Anchorage 
 


